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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1953, as introduced, authorizes state agencies to offer employees an option to be paid for a 

maximum of 200 hours of unused accrued annual leave, as long as the employee retains 120 

hours of leave after the payment is made. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1953 in its current form allows state agencies to buy-back annual leave from employees 

under certain conditions.  HB 1953 is permissive and it is assumed that a state agency would 

only elect to participate if the agency had existing budgetary resources available to buy-back 

leave; therefor, HB 1953 does not mandate activity that would require additional appropriations 

or funding.  Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) does not 

anticipate the need for additional resources to perform the duties placed upon OMES by HB 

1953. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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